
Carol Donofrio
#278346 | March 17, 2021

Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft 

it is very unfortunate that the city council has to consider placing the homeless people in our city
parks. As many homes, apts and condos have very little green space or none around them, these
parks are where people can gather with their families and friends. This will become impossible when
the homeless are allowed to use these areas. There has to be vacant fields where this arrangement
could be made.
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